
Council Member Barry S. Grodenchik  

cordially invites you to attend the  

Design Unveiling for  

PS 133Q and Bellerose Playground 

 

Monday, July 31, 2017 
 

6 PM - 7:30 PM 
 

Bellerose Library 
250-06 Hillside Avenue 

Bellerose, NY 11426 
 

 
Please RSVP to:  

Irene Cheung at (718) 468-0137 

or ICheung@council.nyc.gov 

 


